
Ashley from Savor/Centerplate contacted me on August 31 to see if we might be interested in helping 
Savor Catering to work a dinner Wed. 9/6 3pm to 8pm and also to build box lunches 9/7 9am-3pm. 
I first contacted Doug Wentz to post this on Groupanizer (as I do not have access). He reminded me it 
needed to go through Aaron. Which I was able to get him the following day. I saw his request was posted 
that day Sept. 1. I could not view any responses, thus I was in the dark about the event. I guess going 
forward it might be best to turn down any of these offerings. Savor offered to pay the Non-Profit a fee of 
$10/hour for each man hour worked for either event. That is actually a far better rate than we normally 
make for manning a concession stand.  This is not the best way to build a good working relationship with 
a Supplier. 
 
The past week I attended the CPGLCC Monthly Mixer at Neumeyer Funeral Home on Wednesday Sept. 
13th. It was a well attended event. Doug Wentz make a speech promoting donations. 
 
Respectfully 
Robert Nease Jr. 

 


